

MINUTES

COMMUNITY CENTER FEASIBILITY TASK FORCE

3600 Tremont Road | Upper Arlington, OH 43221 614-583-5030 | upperarlingtonoh.gov

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT SUBCOMMITEE November 24, 2020

Due to the ongoing situation with COVID-19 and pursuant to H.B. 197, the Community Center Feasibility Task Force Community Engagement Subcommittee Meeting was convened remotely via video-conference using Zoom. The meeting was called to order by Chair Bowe at 2:00 p.m.

MEMBERS PRESENT: Subcommittee Chair Supen Bowe, Merry Hamilton,

Linda Moulakis, Diane Albrecht

MEMBERS ABSENT: None

STAFF PRESENT: Steve Schoeny, City Manager

Emma Speight, Community Affairs Director

Jeff Anderson, Parks Planning & Development Manager

CONSULTANTS PRESENT: Nan Weir, Williams Architects

Aaron Domini and Rick Fay, OHM

1. Welcome/Opening Remarks

Chair Bowe welcomed members of the subcommittee and other attendees to the meeting.

2. Discussion of Community Meeting Agenda

Chair Bowe explained that Community Meeting would be held via ZOOM. Aaron Domini then lead a discussion about the agenda for the meeting. Aaron explained that this meeting would be more informational than previous meetings and also asked about focusing on the Kingsdale site. Several members of the committee supported focusing on Kingsdale, but felt it was also important to share the research that was done on the MSC site and why Kingsdale would be a preferred site. Aaron then went over a general outline of the meeting. He wrapped up by explaining that polling would be included at the end of the meeting. City Manager Schoeny stressed that the most asked questions received have been in regards to location, capital financing, operational financing, and membership rates. It was decided to include a poll question to determine which subjects participants wanted more information about to help with follow up after the meeting. Merry Hamilton requested that a card be developed with ZOOM links for all of the upcoming meetings. City Staff will develop the card. City Manager Schoeny and City

3. Update on Survey Results

City Manager Schoeny informed the committee that the survey was complete, but that the research firm was still analyzing the results. Results would be available early the week of